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SUBJECT: 2023 WIDA Access Results in Tableau 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The WIDA Access results for the 2022-23 school year have been added to Tableau accounts. 

School administrators will be able to see composite proficiency scores (language proficiency levels) 

as well as scores for language domains and reporting categories as far back as 2017. Reports are 

available as overall school results or individual student results.  

 

In addition, there is a table that lists WIDA Access results by student based on 2023-24 enrollment 

(as it was listed in Skyward at the beginning of May when the report was ran), which means that 

school administrators can use this information, among other things, to assign students to ESL study 

skills classes or ensure that these students are enrolled in classes where the teacher has an ESL 

endorsement. Middle schools will be able to see scores for incoming 7th graders and high schools 

will be able to see scores for incoming 10th graders. 

 

Aggregate school reports may be found here. 

 

Student results, including results by next year’s enrollment, may be found here. 

 

Please contact Ben Jameson in Evaluation, Research & Accountability with any questions about 

these Tableau dashboards. 

 

https://10az.online.tableau.com/#/site/benstableau/workbooks/1705477?:origin=card_share_link
https://10az.online.tableau.com/#/site/benstableau/projects/126785?:origin=card_share_link

